
 
 

WAIKATO HOCKEY ASSOCIATION BOARD 
MINUTES 

Date: 14 July 2022   

Venue: Via Email 

Present: Email sent to Board members on behalf of Reiner: Robyn Polley, Jenny Barkle, Ethan Hohneck (late), 
Hemi Webber, Bevan Sam, Jamie Millar and Heather Junge 
Board Secretary: Shelley Bishop 

NHC Funding Request: Sent via Email Moved Seconded Acti
on 

 
Reiner sent a letter to WHA Board requesting funding for NHC Teams. 
 
Hemi moved that the board accepts to cover the following costs for NHC Teams: 
 

• $26,000 to reduce the cost of attending tournament for the players to under 
$1,000 per player 

• $10,000 to provide equal pay for the women’s coach to match the men 
• $3,000 - 5,000 to cover the remaining fees for our current Black Sticks players 

 

 
 
 
Hemi 

 
 
 
Approved 
unanimously 
via email by 
all Board 
Members 

 

    

Next meeting: 
➢ 27th July 2022 

   

Meeting schedule: 
o 17th August 2022 
o 28th September 2022 

   

 


